
2024
Street Flag 
Competition
Design a new festive 
street flag celebrating the 
Christmas holiday season.

The competition is open to all Bayside 
residents and local school children.

The winning entries will be printed on 
flags that will be flown across Council 
from December 2024.

The winning design may also form part 
of Council’s Christmas displays, printed 
material and online promotions.

Design brief:

	Submissions can be hand drawn, 
photographs or digital designs.  
Digital files has to be at least 150dpi 
on 100% of final size;

	The design must fit into the template 
on the left;

	Design must be original and the work 
of the person submitting the entry;

	The final designs will be printed on 
4.1m x 1.5m flags;

	Council’s logo and other branding 
requirements will be incorporated into 
the final design as appropriate.

Submissions close Friday 25 October.

Scan the QR code below or visit 
www.bayside.nsw.gov.au/christmas-
flag-competition for more details  
and entry forms.
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